
Winnifred Yoong 

31/05/2005 11:12
Please respond to wyoong

To: airportcomments@edlb.gov.hk
cc:  Radiah Osman 

Andrew Herdman 
Subject: Partial Privatization of the Airport Authority (Submission by AAPA)

Urgent Return Receipt

Dear Sir/Mdm:
 
The Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) wishes to submit its comments to the Consultation Document on the proposed partial privatization of the Hong 
Kong Airport Authority.
 
The original copy of this document is being sent to you by registered mail. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require more information.

Regards,
Ms. Winnifred Yoong (Winni)
Manager - Industry Affairs
ASSOCIATION OF ASIA PACIFIC AIRLINES
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